
 

BLACKSMITH 
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PO Box 426 
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NOTICE OF 
MEETING 

October 20, 2022 
6:30 pm 

 

 
NOTIFICATION OF GENERAL FALL MEETING 

 
 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
Hello everyone.  We’ve had a wonderful summer and are ready to welcome the turn of the 

seasons.  Hopefully, next spring will offer warmer weather enabling us to have better outcome in our 
gardens next year.  Our next general meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 20th at 6:30 P.M., at 
the Timberline Library in Belfair.  Please plan to attend if possible. Elections for offices of president, 
second vice-president and secretary will be held. Nominees are Claudia Charlton, president, Steve 
Zemzick, secretary, and Jimi Bisser, 2nd vice-president.  Nominations are still open. 

 
As we enter the rainy season, it’s imperative that we keep our driveway culverts clear of 

blockages to avoid water flow onto the road.  Homeowners are responsible for maintaining their 
driveway culverts. The association will pull ditches as needed, but if you see a blockage on your 
property, please make sure that water can flow. Thank you. 

 
Please be advised that at least two dogs in our neighborhood have recently been attacked by 

coyotes.  One survived, and sadly, the other did not. Please be aware and make sure that your pets 
are secure. The coyotes are becoming bolder. 

 
 

 
Sincerely, 
Your BLRA Board 

 
    
 

  
 

Claudia Charlton President 360-552-8410 
Grover Ramsey 1st Vice-President  
Joe Dowding 2nd Vice-President  
Steve Zemzick Secretary  
Mirka Ramsey Treasurer 360-372-2546 
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